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I write to express concern that the Buffalo River Watershed and several miles of Big Creek , one 
of the larger Buffalo River tributaries, were included on the Arkansas impaired stream list for the first 
time. I implore you to take action to determine the cause and restore these streams to the quality they 
should me. Inaction is not an option.

Thank you for your consideration.

George Wise
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